
 

PUBLIC 

Notice on Terminating of Individual CNY Promissory Note Issuance Business by 

HBCN Dongguan Branch 

 

Dear customers, 

 

HBCN Dongguan branch will terminate the issuance of CNY Bank Promissory Note 

for individual customer since Jul 17th, 2023. You can handle CNY local transfer 

business through the remittance channel provided by our bank, or through our online 

banking, mobile banking and other more convenient and efficient electronic choices. 

Meanwhile, the businesses of CNY Bank Promissory Note collection service will not 

be affected. You can still apply for CNY Bank Promissory Note collection service 

through our bank. Thank you for your understanding! 

 

For any enquiries, you can refer to HSBC website www.hsbc.com.cn, or refer to your 

HSBC debit card for more detailed contact information. 

 

Premier Service hotline: 400-820-8828 

Advance Service hotline: 400-820-8878 

 

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited  

16 Jun 2023 
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